
Florida Department of Transportation
RICK SCOTT 

GOVERNOR 
3400 West Commercial Boulevard 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 

ANANTH PRASAD, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

May 20, 2014 

City of Fort Lauderdale 

100 North Andrews Avenue 

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 

SUBJECT: LICENSE AGREEMENT: 909.1 

Financial Project ID. : 4287261 

Federal Project ID. : N/A 

State Road No.:  5 (U.S. 1) 

County:  Broward   

Parcel No.: 909 

Dear Property Owners: 

You have received previous correspondence from the Florida Department of Transportation 

(Department) regarding the above referenced License.  This letter is a reminder that the Department 

wishes to seek a License from you.  Such License will temporarily allow the Department to enter 

upon said property solely for the purpose of restoration.  The restoration consists of tying in and 

harmonizing a privately held property with the adjacent State owned right of way.  A definition of the 

License is provided below. 

This document constitutes only a license, or permission for the Department of 

Transportation (Department) to enter upon the property of the owner for a specific, 

temporary, and limited purpose.  No property right is created in the Department, only 

very minor legal rights are provided to the Department, and only to the extent provided in 

the instrument.  Compensation to the property owner is in the form of NONMONETARY 

BENEFITS obtained from having the improvement in place. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (954) 777-4238 or email at 

Daniel.Marwood@dot.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Marwood 

Right of Way Agent 

cc: Records Management 

Agent File 

Enclosures 

 Certified Mail No.:   
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